
“Aspiration, ambition and determination are deeply 
rooted within the school. A feeling of warmth and 
love permeates St Joseph’s” Ofsted 2022 

“Pupils are happy and smiley and enjoy coming 
to school. They feel a sense of belonging” 
Ofsted 2022 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic High School 
The Directors of this successful, thriving, top performing and 

over-subscribed Catholic Academy invite prospective parents and 
pupils to our 

OPEN EVENING 
Thursday 19th September 2024 

5.00pm – 8.00pm 
Shaggy Calf Lane, Slough, Berkshire SL2 5HW 

The Headteacher, Mr Stapleton will address parents at 
5.45pm and 6.45pm in the Main Hall. Tours available 

from 5.00pm, last tour at 7.00pm. 

For more information or a tour during the school day please 
contact Miss Emily Stagg on 01753 524713 or email 

e.stagg@st-josephs.slough.sch.uk 

www.st-josephs.slough.sch.uk 
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